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August 19, 2024 

Honourable Ric McIver 
Minister of Municipal Affairs 
minister.municipalaffairs@gov.ab.ca 
map@gov.ab.ca  
 

RE: August 2024 Update on Inspection Directives; MSD 008/24– Village of Andrew 

This letter is to provide the Village of Andrew’s 2024 monthly update to Municipal Affairs in accordance 

with Directive 11 of Ministerial Order 008/24. Agendas, minutes, bylaws and policies passed over the past 

month are included as separate attachments including: 

➢ August 19 Special Council Meeting Agenda  

 

As Council decided to have a summer recess and cancel most of meetings throughout the summer, the 

next Council meeting is scheduled for September 11, 2024 and we anticipate to make further progress on 

the remaining directives at that meeting.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Barry Goertz           Kylie Rude  

 

Mayor Barry Goertz & Kylie Rude, CAO  
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